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               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Edward Pidermann, Town Manager 

 

Subject: Approval of Work Orders for Professional Engineering Services to CALTRAN Engineering 

Group, Inc. for NW 154 Street and Palmetto Expressway Turn Lanes Project 

 

Date:  October 8, 2024 

 

 

Recommendation:  
 

It is recommended that the Town Council authorize the Town Manager to execute a work order with 

CALTRAN Engineering Group, Inc. (“CALTRAN”) for professional engineering services in an amount of 

$29,912.54 under existing Contract 2021-43 for Civil Engineering and Related Services, not to exceed budgeted 

funds. This work order will be funded by revenues from a state appropriations grant.      

 

Background: 

 

On September 14, 2021, the Town Council adopted Resolution No. 21-1776 setting forth legislative priorities for 

fiscal year 2022-2023; authorizing Town Manager or his designee to pursue funding for legislative priorities.  

On July 21, 2022 the Town received notification of the award of $400,000.00 for the design/permitting, 

construction, and Inspection of the Miami Lakes Dr/NW 154 ST and Palmetto Expressway Turn Lanes Project. 

Town Staff and CALTRAN negotiated the scope of work and fee for CEI services. For the above stated reasons, 

it is recommended that the Town Council authorize the Town Manager to execute a work order with CALTRAN 

for the NW 154 Street and Palmetto Expressway Turn Lanes project, in an amount of $29,912.54 for the 

construction phase not to exceed budgeted funds. 

Attachments: 

 

Resolution 

Exhibit A (Work Order Proposals) 
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Location Map 
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